
The Two Rivers Coalition is a citizen-based 
group working to protect the health of the 
Black River and Paw Paw River watersheds 

through conservation, education, and advocacy.  

Join us for the second 
TRC Annual Meeting 

 

December 14, 2011 
6:30—9:00 pm 

Van Buren Conference Center, Lawrence, MI 

Featuring: 
Homemade Desserts and Refreshments 

Presentations: 
► Protecting public health and water quality with well and 

septic system inspection at Time of Sale or Transfer (TOST) 
              Eric Pessell, Barry-Eaton Director of Environmental Health 

► A light and lively look at the geologic history of southwest 
Michigan for the last 9,752 years! 

              Chuck Nelson, Director of the Sarett Nature Center 

RSVP’s encouraged:  contact Marcy Colclough at 
269-925-1137 x25 or colcloughm@swmpc.org 

www.TwoRiversCoalition.org 


